
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – December 2023 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Another year is almost gone, I hope everyone 
had a good year. 
  
Not much to talk about this month just that the 
Christmas party was good and every one had a 
good time.  Unfortunately where we had the 
party we couldn’t have a real meeting so all the 
meeting stuff will take place at the January  
meeting on January 8, 2024.  That is for the 
election of officers, finds of the month for both 

December and January awards for end of year, etc.  Please try to make this 
meeting as much needs to be done. 
  
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL THE MEMBERS 

"The Penn Pointer"



  
That is all for now, see you next year!  Meeting is Jan. 8,2024 at 2pm at our usual 
meeting place.  

President BDTHC 
By Derr


